
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Updated: April 14th 2023
SCHOOL INFO:

● As warm weather is becoming more common, please be reminded of appropriate uniform shorts
requirements here.

● Re-enrollment is open! If you were unable to attend the Open House, click here for info.
Re-enrollment fee increases to $500 after April 30th.

● Please send your best Night of the Arts pictures to bca@bluegrasschristianacademy.org, or tag us on
social media.

● CUB’S WEEK: Make sure you read this special letter from Mrs. Palumbo regarding the Cub’s Week packet
that came home today.

END OF YEAR- MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
● May 1-5: Cub’s Week (see Cub’s Week packet for details)

● May 5, 5pm-8pm: Family ‘Fun in the Son’ Picnic (see Cub’s Week packet for details)
● May 19: CLOSING CEREMONY! The 2022-2023 Closing Ceremony will take place from 10:00-11:30.

(Stayed tuned for details next week)

PARENT HOMEWORK RECOMMENDATION:
● Night of the Arts was presented in the KY Standard! If you have a subscription, you can read it here:

Katelyn Norris with the standard was kind enough to share these pictures with us:

FROM THE BCA BOARD:
● Next board meeting: April 17, 2023 from 6:30-8:30. Board meetings are open to the public.
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https://www.bluegrasschristianacademy.org/our-governance.html

